Join Us on the Picket Line

To Support the

Workers at The Fountains!

The employees at The Fountains work hard to care for the residents
who live at the facility. For over a year Local 338 RWDSU/UFCW
has been attempting to negotiate a fair Union contract with the company.
However, instead of bargaining in good faith, the Fountains has responded by:

The workers have been very patient but the Fountains is not
negotiating in good faith. Join us for a picket line
outside of the facility to show management at the Fountains and
the public that the workers deserve fair treatment and a fair contract.

TUESDAY, JUNE 2, 2015
2:45 P.M. - 4:30 P.M.

We will be meeting at the corner of
Lake Street and Main Street, Tuckahoe, New York 10707

For more information and to RSVP, please contact Kate Fitzpatrick at
516-294-1338 ext. 330
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